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Areas of Eastern Sierra not appropriate for wind or solar 
development 

To whom it may concern,  
 

I would like to comment on the California Energy Commission's proposed locations for 
renewable energy projects. While I am generally in favor of renewable energy, I would 

ask that the CEC avoid the following areas when choosing potential sites for wind 
and/or solar projects:  
 

- Any land that would result in the significant disturbance of wildlife, including but not 
limited to wetlands, migration corridors, flyways, nesting grounds, or areas where 

endangered or threatened species are found.  
 
- Any lands that fall into established viewsheds, including but not limited to scenic 

overlooks and vistas, historic viewpoints, turn-outs, scenic highways, National Scenic 
Areas, California and National Cultural Heritage Sites, State and National Parks, public 

and private campgrounds.  
 
- Any public lands where new roads would have to be constructed to reach or service 

the facility.  
 

Thank you very much for providing the public an opportunity to comment on this issue.  
 
Matt McClain 


